
~Summer office hours are by appointment only.  Regarding payment, Venmo is
highly suggested to reduce contact.   Cash & checks may be mailed to the studio.

~Anyone who is feeling ill, has a cold, or a fever must stay
at home and not attend class. Anyone who has been in

contact with a person who has tested positive for COVID-
19 may not enter the studio. 

Final Reminders
~DAC's water fountain will no longer be in use.  
Please send dancers in with a filled water bottle.  

~DAC staff will be cleaning the studios, barres, door handles etc. before/after each
class.

~The Lost & Found has been removed.  All items left in the dance studio will be
thrown out.

~We are asking parents to have a conversation  with their
dancers, especially our younger students, regarding DAC's

new policies  prior to their  returning to DAC.  Please
remind dancers of expectations regarding social

distancing, hand sanitizer, closed off areas of the studio,
and  all new protocols.

~Please no food or meals in 
the studio at this time.


